
09/04/2018  

September 4th Call Out 2018-19  
   
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, your school principal for Thurgood Marshall 
Fundamental Middle School.    
   
Thank you for such amazing students.  Our students are off to a great start by setting goals for 
the year.    
   
Please make sure if you are parking in the neighborhoods please make sure you are not 
blocking our neighbors’ driveways or in their yards.  The neighbors will call the police if their 
driveway is blocked or parked in their yard.    
   
During the carline please make sure to follow the rules of the carline.  Please pull all the way to 
the STOP sign for pick up and drop off.  Please utilize the two lanes and take turns merging.    
   
Please remember to participate in our fundraiser at Texas Roadhouse on September 10thfrom 
4:00 – 10:00 p.m.  TMFMS will receive 10%.  
   
Meetings for September Credit will be as follows  

      September 11th at 6:00 p.m. SAC Meeting here at TMFMS (Anxiety)  

      September 20th at 6:00 p.m. PTSA Meeting at PTEC South (Anxiety)  

      September 27th at 6:00 p.m. Open House here at TMFMS (Leisure not conference time)  
   
    
Buccaneer School Program- Thurgood Marshall will get a portion of the ticket sales for the 

following games.  

Oct 21, Nov 11, Nov 25, Dec 30.  Use link to purchase tickets. 

 https://www.fevo.com/discovery/-vOIVZlvr  

   
Parents, we need your help.  Please send your students to school prepared for the day.  There 
will be no student deliveries made during the academic day.  This causes a disruption in the 
educational process.  Students may only pick up items from the front desk during their lunch or 
after school.  The front office cannot be responsible for items left at the front desk to deliver to 
students.  Classroom disruptions must be kept at a minimum throughout the school day.    
   
Our school will be participating in an active assailant drill next week. These training drills are 

required monthly by state law. This month’s focus will be on hiding last month the focus was 

run.  I want to assure you that the trainings have been developed in coordination with law 

enforcement and school psychologists, social workers and counselors. The trainings are age-

appropriate and will be conducted under the guidance of your child’s teacher and caring adults 

on campus. You are able to view the same videos that students will also view on our District 

Website.      
   

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rxaAsHTA8Z4Rwmc9bgHBvw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdcDwdP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmV2by5jb20vZGlzY292ZXJ5Ly12T0lWWmx2clcHc2Nob29sbUIKAACdCI9bTiB9IFITREVGSUJBVUdIVEBwY3NiLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


Washington D.C. May 2019 Educational Tour Informational Meeting will be held for 7th grade 
students/parents.  The meeting will be held Thursday, September 6th at 6:00 p.m. in room 5-
115.  You will receive information about the tour so students and families can make informed 
decisions about joining this field trip.  Please RSVP your name and number of attendees to Mrs. 
Vines via email atviness@pcsb.org by Wednesday, September 5th  if you plan to attend the 
meeting.  
   
There will be a Krispy Kreme Fundraiser for Washington D.C. May 2019 Tour.  Students on the 
Washington D.C. May 2019 tour will be selling Krispy Kreme donuts beginning August 29 – 
September 18, 2018 to raise money for their field  
   
Our Newsletter will be emailed later this week.    
   
Enjoy the remainder of your evening.    
  
09/10/2018  
  

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.    
   
Thank you to the parents that are pulling all the way forward to the STOP sign for car circle 
and taking turns merging.    
   
This week our students will participate in the Hide Drill and video for the monthly active 
assailant drill.  
   
Please remember to participate in our fundraiser at Texas Roadhouse on September 10th from 
4:00 – 10:00 p.m.  TMFMS will receive 10%.  
   
Meetings for September Credit will be as follows  

      September 11th at 6:00 p.m. SAC Meeting here at TMFMS (Anxiety)  

      September 20th at 6:00 p.m. PTSA Meeting at PTEC South (Anxiety)  

      September 27th at 6:00 p.m. Open House here at TMFMS (Leisure not conference time)  
   
   
Parents, we need your help.  Please send your students to school prepared for the day.  There 
will be no student deliveries made during the academic day.  This causes a disruption in the 
educational process.  Students may only pick up items from the front desk during their lunch or 
after school.  The front office cannot be responsible for items left at the front desk to deliver to 
students.  Classroom disruptions must be kept at a minimum throughout the school day.    
   
PTSA Board Member Vote- at SAC Meeting 9/11.  We will also be selling memberships 
before the meeting. Memberships are $8.00.  As a member of PTA you can let your voice be 
heard & vote on topics that will make a difference for you.   
   

mailto:viness@pcsb.org


Interested in mentoring and getting meeting credit?  Please contact Mrs. Marquetty 
atMarquettyL@pcsb.org  

   
Buccaneer School Program- Thurgood Marshall will get a portion of the ticket sales for the 
following games.  
Oct 21, Nov 11, Nov 25, Dec 30.  Use link to purchase tickets. 
 https://www.fevo.com/discovery/-vOIVZlvr  
   

Just a reminder, parents need to be a registered volunteer to volunteering in the classroom, 
clubs and field trips, etc.   Volunteer Registration Form is attached.   Always check in at the 
Front Office.  Thank you.   
   
2018_19 Volunteer Form(3).pdf Sept Newsletter 2018.09 Thurgood v1.3(1).pdf   
Bucs School Program Save The Date 2018-1.pdf   

Texas Roaadhouse 09 10 2018-1.pdf   
  
09/17/2018  
  
September 17thCall Out 2018-19  
   
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, your school principal for Thurgood Marshall 
Fundamental Middle School.   
   
Parents progress reports and report cards will be distributed electronically.  Last Tuesday students 
received their progress reports through Portal.  Please make sure you have viewed your child’s grades.  
If you are having concerns please contact the school counselors to set up parent conferences or you can 
email the teachers for a quicker turnaround time.  Teachers have forty-eight hours to respond to any 
communication via phone or email.   
   
Dads, please join our new chapter of All Pro Dads on Friday, September 21stat 8:30 a.m.   The meeting 
will be held in the cafeteria.  
   
Students took school pictures today.  For online ordering, go to mylifetouch.com and enter the picture 
day ID: FT018203Q1.  
   
Shadowing and Discovery Nights will begin soon for more information please visit the website of the 
school you are interested in for more information.   
   
There are two more meetings to receive September monthly credit.  Please remember you can only pick 
up the card for your family only.   
 September 20th at 6:00 p.m. PTSA Meeting at PTEC South (Anxiety)  
 September 27th at 6:00 p.m. Open House here at TMFMS (Leisure not conference time)  
   
Enjoy the remainder of your evening.    
  
09/24/2018  
  

mailto:MarquettyL@pcsb.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bAOUAHdnjOoSyBJFulAk6A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdeCQDP0TPaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9KdzdheHNXcEdxS0xhX0g5c3JrbDVRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZGNEd2RQMFFvYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdVptVjJieTVqYjIwdlpHbHpZMjkyWlhKNUx5MTJUMGxXV214MmNsY0hjMk5vYjI5c2JVSUtBQUNkQ0k5Yk5VdzdTRklUVFVGU1VWVkZWRlJaVEVCd1kzTmlMbTl5WjFnRUFBQUFBUX5-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAIPwllsmEecNUhNERUZJQkFVR0hUQHBjc2Iub3JnWAQAAAAB
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September 24th Call Out  
   
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, your school principal for Thurgood Marshall 
Fundamental Middle School.   
   
Parents we have one final meeting for September to receive monthly credit  
 September 27th at 6:00 p.m. Open House here at TMFMS (Leisure not conference time)  
   
Parents, we need your help.  Please send your students to school prepared for the day.  There will be no 
student deliveries made during the academic day.  This causes a disruption in the educational process.  
Students may only pick up items from the front desk during their lunch or after school.  The front office 
cannot be responsible for items left at the front desk to deliver to students.  Classroom disruptions must 
be kept at a minimum throughout the school day.   
   
If your child is enrolled in Dr. La’s 7th grade math.  There will be a brief meeting tomorrow at 5:30 p.m. 
here on our campus in the Multi- Purpose Room.  
   
Enjoy the remainder of your evening.   
  
 


